
From: Wheat, Frances 

Sent: 14 April 2014 09:35 

To: Minty, Stuart; Peck, Amanda; Beaumont, Elizabeth 

Subject: FW: Mount Pleasant hostel: a petition by local people to 

revise opening hours of the yard 

 

Categories: Blue Category 

 

This message has been archived. Double-click on the message subject to open 

it in a new window. 

Fyi. May need to check on the uplighters? 

 

  
 

Frances Wheat 
Head of Development Management 

 
Telephone: 020 7974 5630 

 
 

 

From: Vincent, Sue (Councillor)  
Sent: 13 April 2014 18:47 

To: Mount Pleasant Campaign 
Cc: Martins, Karen; Wheat, Frances 

Subject: RE: Mount Pleasant hostel: a petition by local people to revise opening hours of 
the yard 

 
  

 

Dear Mount Pleasant Hostel Campaign 
 

  
 

Thank you for your recent email regarding the late-opening of the courtyard and the 
uplighters at the MP Hostel.   I am not sure what the current status of the planning 

application is at.  Karen Martins, copied in will raise an enquiry on my behalf.  
 

  

 
Unfortunately, although a photograph was attached, there were no other documents, 

including background information attached as noted at the end of your email. 
 

  
 

I should also mention that as current chair of the Planning Committee, I would usually 
not make direct or specific comment on live applications until I have all facts 

 


